OFFICE OF C1TY CLERK
FILED
May 21st, 2019 MAY 292019

APPLETON, WISCONSIN
Kami Lynch
City Clerk for the City of Appleton
100 N. Appleton St.
Appleton, WI 54911

Dear Ms. Kami Lynch,

Please accept this letter as my formal notification that I am resigning from my position as
Alderperson for District 15 with the City of Appleton.

I wanted to thank you very much for all the assistance you have given me and the friendly
council chambers that you have created. I enjoyed having my first time serving as an elected
official with you and the city. I had learned a great deal in these past two years and hope to take
what I learned and be able to positively use it in the future to further better the community that I
will be a part of. -

If you need anything from me or if anyone filling the shoes as the representative of District 15
has any questions at all I would be more than happy to help and they or you feel I am best suited
to answer the questions, and then by all means I would be thrilled to help.

I wish you and the rest of Council, the best of luck for many years ahead.

Sincerely,




